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The Start of the Holiday Season 

Before you know it, the holiday season will be officially underway.  
With the arrival of November, you can feel a change in the air.  It’s 
as if the weather is saying a quick goodbye to Autumn and beware, 
winter is on the way!  We wish you 
all a happy Thanksgiving and the start 
of a merry holiday season!  We hope 
you enjoy a delicious Thanksgiving 
meal in one of our beautiful dining 
rooms.  
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                          * Nancy Harris, stu. 106 
Mary Knauer, apt. 643  *  Louise Mangarelli, apt. 647  

Diane Morin, apt. 303  *  Les & Priscilla Pulsifer, apt. 644 
Helen Randall, apt. 645  *  Frank & Pat Thomas, apt. 634 

A double rainbow graced            
the sky on October 17th.               

Were you one of the lucky                 
ones to see it? 

We need more rainbows           
in times like these... 

 

Photograph taken by Anne Williams 

Congratulations to      
Lindsay Remington, 
the grand prize  
winner of our 
“Team member 
pumpkin decorating 
contest” for her 
amazing “camper” 
pumpkin.   Great 
job everyone! 

Our deepest condolences to those 
affected by the horrific shooting             

in Lewiston on October 25th.          
We are deeply saddened and 
are grieving for those who                            

suffered the loss of loved ones.  
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Word Search 
Beware, words can go  

every which way! 

M V Y V P U L U N C H E O N S 

R J D N G A X P Q G O O S F Z 

I N A U G U R A L B A L L S H 

F O L M T A E A D D A L D T C 

F R T R Y I L S D D R N A T Q 

A C S E R P E F T E R O N I W 

B H R T A J Q S D S S E L E R 

L E I Y U N P A T S E L S A R 

D S F C N L E O E L O T E S P 

W T U R A L F R R C F W H J O 

G R Y N J F G R O R S P C O F 

W A S H I N G T O N B S E B N 

Z K Z C O S O N Y L M E E K N 

K S E C U R T P L O T I P A C 

E A S T P O R T I C O N S W L 

            Word List: 
 

ADDRESS 
AFFIRM 
BANNER 
CAPITOL 
COLD 
CONGRESS 
DUTIES 
EAST PORTICO 
FIRST LADY 
FLAG 
GALA 
GUESTS 
INAUGURAL 
BALLS 
JANUARY 
LEADER 
LUNCHEON 
OATH 
OFFICE 
ORCHESTRA 
PARADE 
PLANS 
PRAYER 
PROTOCOL 
SEAL 
SPEECHES 
SWEAR 
TERM 
WASHINGTON 
WEST FRONT 
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Margaret de Rivera describes her childhood as the typical Army 
brat upbringing. She remembers moving frequently and calling lots of 
places home.   
 

Margaret and her husband met in Pensacola, Florida while working in 
the field of psychology. She took a break from her graduate work to 
raise her family but was eventually able to complete her course of 
study at Stanford University. Margarette has 4 children, 15 grandchil-
dren and 5 great grandchildren.   
  

Prior to moving to Schooner Estates she was living with her daughter’s family where they owned 
and operated the Inn by the River in Hardwick, Vermont. She also has fond memories of living in 
Orland, Maine for many years.  
 

Margaret likes nonfiction books, documentaries and is interested in environmental matters.  

Schooner Tenant Profiles 
Please give these folks a warm Schooner welcome! 

Thank you to all Schooner Tenants and Employees who help put together our wonderful 
Tenant Profiles.  Since we had a long list of late move ins this month, more October move 
ins will be posted in your November newsletter.   Have a great Fall season! 

Frances Coombs grew up in South Paris, Maine. She moved to South 
Berwick after getting married, before moving to Fryeburg in 1966. Frances 
was married for 52 years. She has 4 children, 4 grandchildren and 2 great 
grandchildren with one more on the way.  
 

 After taking care of her family Frances and her husband ran an antique busi-
ness called “Yard Sale by Coombs” together for 27 years, before she ran on her own for 10 
yrs.   While living in Farmington Frances enjoyed going to the fair. She enjoyed the horses and 
watching the woodsman show.  
 

Frances says she loves how nice all the people are at Schooner.  

Tenant Profiles Continued on page 4 
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Daylight Saving Time  
ends on Sunday, Nov. 5th...   

 

Don’t forget to set your clocks 
back one hour on Saturday night, 
November 4th.                      

A Few of Our Favorite Pictures 

Jean Carlton, residing in C103, is a self-professed “snowbird”.  She 
lived in Stratton, Maine for 66 years, while wintering in Saint Petersburg, 
Florida for many of those years.   
 

She was married to Earle Carlton and has one daughter named Bonita, 
who lives in Wells, Maine with her husband John Harbottle. She has a 
granddaughter Jennica and a grandson Jarred.  
 

Jean worked in a shoe factory for over 25 years with the help of her 
mother and sister Bonnie.  Bonnie moved in with the family to help with the house and children.  
She enjoys her time at Schooner and was so happy to meet her friend Winnie on her first day 
here.  

Schooner Tenant Profiles Continued 

Did You Know? 
The Chrysanthemum is             

November's birth Flower. 
A symbol of joy, optimism,              

and loyalty.  

As we say goodbye  
to summer… 

Flu and cold season is upon 
us.  Remember to drink lots 
of fluid and get plenty of rest.   
 

A note to all residents and 
employees:  Inform our  
nursing department right 
away if you are not feeling 
well.  Here at Schooner we 
have containers of fresh, fruit    
flavored ice water available 
daily.  Visit our Camden & 
Castine coffee bar areas.    
Hydration is also important    
during the winter months.     
 
     S t a y  H e a l t h y ! ! 

Sue O’Brien’s 
grand daughter 
Maire.            
She loves     
unicorns and her 
favorite color is 
pink, of course! 


